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SAN FRANCISCO MEETING

The first Pacific Coast meeting of the SSEA will be held in conjunction with
the meetings of the Pacific Division, American Philosophical Association. The
SSEA meeting will be at 10:00 am, Thursday, March 21, 1985, in Room 708 of the
Holiday Inn Golden Gateway, 1500 Van Ness Avenue, San Francisco.

The program will be a symposium on the ethics of animal research. Chair
will be Steve F. Sapontzis, California State University, Hayward, and the sympo-
siasts will be Bernard E. Rollin, Colorado State University, and Bonnie Stein-
bock, State University of New York, Albany. (See Announcements for another
meeting of -interest in San Francisco.)

JOURNAL TO SUSPEND PUBLICATION

When the much-delayed Volume V is completed with the next issue, Ethics &
Animals will suspend publication. It is planned to continue the Society for the
Study of Ethics & Animals, primarily for the purpose of organizing meetings in
conjunction with meetings of the American Philosophical Association.

DECEMBER MEETING - CALL FOR TOPIC AND PANELISTS

An East Coast meeting of the SSEA is planned, with the Eastern Division of
the American Philosophical Association, in Washington in late December. The
topic of the morality of inter-species transplants has been suggested. Send any
suggestions for other topics, or for panelists, or sketches/abstracts, to me as
soon as possible. Future meetings are also planned with the Western and Pacific
Divisions of the APA.

CALL FOR REVIEWS AND PAPERS FOR LAST ISSUE

The next issue of Ethics & Animals will be the last. Now is the time to
write that review you've been putting off and get it in. Replies from authors
will be solicited as reviews are received. This is also your last shot at refuting
previous papers (including those in this issue) with your own brilliant paper.
Let's go out with a bang.

Harlan B. Miller

[See page 60 for instructions for authors. ]



